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1979 Fall Executive Board Meeting

Minutes - Executive Board

Meeting
 North Carolina Association of

Cooperative Extension

Secretaries
  

Sheraton Motor Inn
 Southern Pines, NC
 September 20, 1979
  

The Executive Board of the North Carolina
Association of Cooperative Extension
Secretaries met September 20, 1979 at the
Sheraton Motor Inn, Southern Pines, NC.

President Betsy Crews, presided. Those
present included: Betsy Crews, President
Betty Penland, 1st Vice President Margaret
Reynolds, 2nd Vice President Pam Ginn,
Secretary.

The nomination of officers was first on the
agenda. The secretary will come from the
Southeastern District and will be presented
at the state meeting for approval.

Betty Penland will present the Executive
Board Award to this year's recipient Franics
O'Neal.

It was agreed by the Executive Board that
hereafter a date should be put on by-laws
and letters sent out by the Association.

The in-coming President will choose her
own Parliamentarian. The meeting
adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Pam Ginn,
 Secretary NCACES 1979


